
 
 

Welcome to the City of Heidelberg Bowling Club. We are one of the 
oldest clubs in Melbourne and pride ourselves on keeping up a fine 
tradition started in 1913.  We are centrally located in Heidelberg, close 
to Trains, and the main street of Heidelberg. We have a very strong 
membership and have enjoyed success over the last few years and are 
looking forward to continuing and improving on that success. We are 
also a very social club where everyone is welcome to engage in the 
many activities held at the club. 

We are very involved with the local community and encourage schools and other 

organisations to come and enjoy our facilities, whether it be on a Wednesday night at Barefoot 

Bowls, or simply a social occasion to enjoy the comforts of the clubrooms and the company 

of other members and visitors. 

We have a range of memberships from Social Member, Restricted Member or Full Member. 

We compete in our Region Pennant Competition on a Tuesday and Saturday during the 

bowling season. 

There is a wide range of Intra Club Social Bowling during the season and the off season as we 

have synthetic greens that enable us to play all year round. 

The Social activities are very friendly and there are many activities such as monthly dinners, 

card nights, mahjong and simply getting together after a game to socialise with friends. 

If you are interested in becoming a member, simply contact our Secretary who will assist you 

in the type of membership that would suit you. 

Our facilities are being continually upgraded and are available for hiring out for special events 

by members, sponsors and community groups. 

We would love to see you at our club anytime, free parking is available, and we can supply 

bowls to get you started, so come along and join us and appreciate the joys of bowling. 

Peter Blackman 

Chairman Board of Management 


